
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be February 17, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

 

Art Kreger, Donald Fischer, Francis Mohr, 
Robert Chouinard, Duncan McKenzie, Mark 
Arcidiacono, Ed Jaca, Don Tholen, Jay 
Ackerman, Raymond Cox, Paul Haytas, Roy 
Hutchings, Bob Colton, Charles Caughlin Niels 
Rasmussen 

Please join us today after Mass for 
“Social Hour”. We’ll  have coffee, tea, 
and an assortment of goodies to snack 
on. 

 

BINGO this Sunday from 2-4PM in the Parish 
Social Hall.  

Doors open at 1:30. 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Jill Myatt’s RE class 

for making their First Reconciliation on 

February 2nd.  Father was very 

impressed on how beautifully they 

were  prepared.  Congratulations to 

Gabriel Bogart, George Johnson, 

Elizabeth Rodriguez Sanchez, Grace 

Kennedy, & Leticia Carrillo Rodriguez. 

The Bible Study group will meet in the 

Rectory from now on, as it is warmer than 

the parish hall. 

Every First Friday there well be confessions heard while 

Adoration is being held, in the Cathedral. 

REMNDER: February & March the Knights will be asking for 

donations for PENNIES FOR HEAVEN to support seminary stu-

dents at Mount Angel Seminary. We encourage you to contrib-

ute what you can toward this worthwhile cause. 

Thank you  for your generous support. 

Upcoming news and events 

Feb. 8th: No morning Mass or afternoon & evening bible 

study. 

Feb. 21st : Office & Food Bank will be closed for Presidents’ 

Day 

Feb. 24th: Finance Council meeting in Rectory at 5:30pm 

Feb. 27th: Spanish Mass at 1:00pm in the Cathedral 

March 1st:  Ash Wednesday for  Halfway @ 2:00pm 

March 2nd: ASH WEDNESDAY Masses are at 9:00am and 

6:00pm in Cathedral, North Powder @ 11:30am 

The family of Louis Tholen would like to 

thank all of you that kept their father in 

your prayers. Louis went to sleep Tuesday 

night, February 8th.  

Please continue to keep Del and family in your prayers. 


